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Dear Kinder class 

What a beautiful week we have had! I really hope you all took advantage of the 

lovely weather with a little bit of time outside. Perhaps you took a visit to the 

seaside? Please remember your sun cream and hats when you 

venture out. 

I have been busy once again in the garden but my hay fever has 

been quite bad. If you suffer from hay fever you are not alone! 

You know what I’m like when I start sneezing… I don’t stop! 

Purple Mash 

Good news! We will be starting up Purple Mash activities again. 

You will get activities to do in your ‘2dos’ on a Monday, due for 

the Friday. Remember to also send me an email during the 

week too. I really enjoy hearing what you have been up to! 

Feel free to have a go with the other games and activities as well. 

Fish Update 

The fry are now living happily in the main aquarium and are 

getting bigger by the day! Check out the photo. 

 

Getting in touch 

As always feel free to keep sending me emails on Purple Mash. 

You can send work, pictures, videos, news etc to me either on Purple Mash 

(https://www.purplemash.com/sch/goatlees) or sending it via email to 

dparris@goatlees.kent.sch.uk 

 

Pupil of the week  

Pupil of the week on Friday 16th June was Amber! Amber sent me 

an incredible news report all about Ancient Egypt which she made 

with her brother. It was brilliant and very informative! 

Birthday shout out 

A big happy Birthday to Ellen. Have a super day! 

School visit 

I am looking forward to seeing some of you this week when you pop in for a chat and 

to change your books over. It will be lovely to see your cheeky faces again! If you 

have not booked a slot and would like to, please contact the school office as soon as 

possible to arrange a time. 

You should also have received a letter/email about the chance to come in for a 

couple of mornings to see friends and do some fun activities. I can’t wait to see you! 

If you haven’t heard about this, please contact the office. 

Photos 

We are creating a photo board outside of our classroom which I will be adding lots of 

your photos onto that you send in. Send in a photo of yourself with work or doing an 

activity to show something that you have been up to at home. Check out the bottom 

of this letter to see what the board looks like so far. Thank you to all those who 

have sent work and photos already! 

 

https://www.purplemash.com/sch/goatlees
mailto:dparris@goatlees.kent.sch.uk


This week’s home learning. 

Continue with any of these that you have been using. 

 

 

 

Remember Purple Mash activities will be being set again this week. 

Here is a timetable that I will be using with the year 2/3 keyworker group this week. 

You can adapt it so it best suits you. Having a timetable really helps as it gives me 

things to look forward to during the day. 

 

Finally, can you invent a stay cool machine? This might require fans, water sprays 

and maybe ice(cream). Design it on paper or a computer first. Make sure to ask an 

adults permission if you try to build it. 

 

Stay fantastical , stay safe.  

 

Love from Mr Parris, Mrs Simmons and Miss Winfield 

Weekly challenge 

Go on a senses walk around your house or outside. Write down all the things you can 

hear, from the quietest to the loudest of sounds. 

 


